From: Beckwith, Kemberlee K

To: Beeler-Saucedo, Terri

Subject: Count Language

Date: Friday, September 30, 2022 1:39:51 PM
Attachments: Outlook-skhxhin1.png

Terri,

This is what spike stated,

"Due to feedback we received at the National Johnson - O'Malley Conference earlier this
week, we are providing additional guidance on this year's student count. A tribe/school may
use the first week of October (10/3-10/7) as their SY 2022-23 JOM student count week, if their
school is not in session for any part of the 10/10 - 10/14 week. Also, if you are a tribal
contractor, and your tribe has prescribed a SY 2022-23 JOM Student Count week earlier than
10/10 - 10/14, you may use the count week set by your tribe."

Kemberlee K. Beckwith, (Yurok Tribe, Yurok Reservation)

JOM Program Specialist, Office of Sovereignty in Indian Education (SIE)
Bureau of Indian Education

Cell Phone (703) 581-2892

Email: kemberlee.beckwith@bie.edu
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Website: www.bie.edu
Facebook: @Bureau of Indian Education
Twitter: @BureaulndianEDU
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